
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  News from the Federation – 27th June 2025 

Term Dates: 

Term Dates Link 
  
Wednesday 2nd July  
Reception New Parent Meeting 
 
Wednesday 2nd July  
Year 2 Trip to Mountfitchet  
 
Thursday 3rd July  
Year 1 Boat Trip 
 
Monday 7th July 
Transition Day  
 
Tuesday 8th July (1.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Wednesday 9th July (5.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th 
July 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Wednesday 16th July 
New Reception Picnic 
 
Wednesday 23rd July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
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Sports Day – results! 
Well done to everyone for taking part in Sports Day last week.  We can confirm 
that the winning house was Water house with 874 points, closely followed by Air 
house with 836 points. 
 
 
Planting 
You may have noticed the new planters out the front of school – we are grateful 
to the local community for putting these in place and to Dobbies for providing us 
with the plants and watering cans.  Some budding green-fingered students in Year 
5 have helped to plant them and now have the job of keeping them maintained….
  
 

  
           
    
 
Thank you 
Mrs Larkey has asked that we pass on her thanks to all the families for the gifts and 
kindness that she received on her final day with us last week.   
 
 
  
               
 
           

Nursery Places 
 
We have places in our 
Nursery available for 
September! 
 
 Our Nursery runs from 8.45 
to 11.45 – if you are 
interested in securing a 
place, please contact the 
school office at 
office@trumpingtonmeado
ws.cambs.sch.uk 
 

  

Over the coming weeks, we will begin the transition process moving into the next 
academic year.  As is convention at the Federation, we will mix the classes in Year 
2 and Year 4.  This is a complicated process but takes into consideration the 
children’s wishes as well as balancing the needs and dynamics in the classes.  
Children will ‘move up’ for the day on Monday 7th July and you will receive 
confirmation of your child’s class, and their class teacher, the week before.    We 
will explain the precise details of transition day in due course. 
 
We hope to see many of you at the Summer Fair this Saturday, from 11.30 – 2.00 
at Fawcett.  There will be lots of different activities and will be a great opportunity 
to raise funds for the PTA.  There may even be another opportunity to ‘soak the 
teacher’… 
 
Mr Monro 
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